
Redwood City Señors Softball Club 
Minutes for February 5, 2025 

Meeting brought to order at 6:40 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City 
Board Members present:  Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, William Picht, Mike Lake, Ron Okada and 
Deborah Coyne 
Not present: Randy Gavron, Rick Bowlby 

Minutes and Treasurer’s Report approved 

1- Election of officers for 2025: Dennis Logie- President, Pete Lewis-Vice President, William 
Picht-Co-Treasurer, Rick Bowlby-Co-Treasurer, Deborah Coyne-Secretary 

2- There will be only one change to the DayPlay rules.  “A batter is allowed one ball to hit the 
pitcher’s screen as a “no pitch”.  After that it will be considered a foul ball.” This change was 
passed by the board. Other requests for changes in the rules were not accepted. 

3- Dennis will be looking into dates for the Senior Olympics. 

4- Night play will move to San Carlos Highlands on March 4. Pete will check into the scoreboard 
there. 

5- Saturday league will end February 22. At our next meeting we will review the season. 

6- Deb will talk to the Party Committee about a date for the Spring Fling. 

7- Discussion of an incident with  Brian Kelly at Saturday play.  Pete will talk to the Disciplinary 
committee. 

8- Discussion of the Ron Bauman Endowment.  Deb will check with the Recreation people at 
the New Senior center about a donation of some kind.   

Meeting ended at 8:40 p.m. 
Next meeting: Wednesday, March 5 
Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne 


